
 

Date: 27th June, 2024 

NOTIFICATION 

Re-opening of Registration Forms for PG Admissions 

 

This is to notify that the window to fill the registration forms for PG Admissions 

in different programmes will re-open from 27th June, 2024 to 10th July, 2024 (11:59 

PM). 

This re-opening of the window is only for those Departments where there are 

vacancies. The details regarding the vacant seats on the basis of reservation policy/seat 

matrix in each Department is published on the University Website.  

Candidates are advised to check the vacancy before applying in any 

Department. The final merit list after the verification of forms will be prepared on 

the basis of reservation policy/seat matrix in each Department. 

Those candidates who were offered admission in round 1 and 2 but couldn’t pay 

the academic fee and want to participate in counseling process again, are advised to 

send email to admission2024@curaj.ac.in for re-consideration of their application. They 

may be considered as per vacancy in the respective department in relation to 

reservation policy/seat matrix. 

 

Central Admission Committee 

Central University of Rajasthan 
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